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Glitches on Our Website? Broken Links?
Let Us Know!
We are working hard to get these �xed, and would appreciate it if you could alert us
to any speci�c links you've experienced.

Isaac M. O'Bannon •  Jul. 12, 2022

If you’re a frequent visitor to www.CPAPracticeAdvisor.com, you’ve surely noticed
our redesign and some new features on the site. As we are making this transition and
moving to a new platform you may experience some broken links, “404 Page not
Found” errors, or other unexpected results. 

We are working through the inevitable kinks and your feedback can help us get back
to normal!

Hello. It looks like you’re using an ad blocker that may prevent our website from
working properly. To receive the best experience possible, please make sure any blockers
are switched off and refresh the page.

If you have any questions or need help you can email us

https://www.cpapracticeadvisor.com/contributor/isaac-m-obannon
https://cpapracticeadvisor.com/
mailto:info@cpapracticeadvisor.com
https://www.cpapracticeadvisor.com/


Please let us know of any speci�c bad links or other issues you’ve experienced. Just
copy/paste the link URL into an email and send it to us at
info@cpapracticeadvisor.com.
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